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I am a Mother of three children and current resident of Happy Valley, Oregon where 

we recently learned there is a Level 3 sex offender living in our community. He is 

currently not classified in Oregon and has zero restrictions, including access to 

school grounds and youth sporting events. His classification from another state 

should be carried over without re-evaluation by a stressed system. I strongly oppose 

this bill and urge you to do so as well. My children, and all children in our community, 

should not have to be exposed to violent criminal sex offenders.  


